Sent: 25 June 2018 18:00

Subject: 2018/2340/P

Even though the Consultation has finished, I would like to express my disappointment
with the way the abstract bronze by FE McWilliam appears to have been dumped outside
Swiss Cottage Library. Its current location does nothing to enhance the beauty of this
sculpture.

Whilst I have lived overseas for nearly 30 years, I was in Camden last week and I was
very disappointed to see the sorry fate of this work of art.

I hope you will see your way to amending this state of affairs.

Jane O Davies
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